NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]The COVID-19, Stay at Home Order, last amended by the Colorado Governor on April 06, 2020, extended the effective date until April 26, 2020.  We have noted the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) is allowing golf courses to reopen under the definition of “Engaging in Outdoor Actives”.  The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) has released “Recommendations” that Shooting Ranges are “essential businesses” but to date this item has not been adopted by the State of Colorado. The Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) considers getting exercise and fresh air as essential during these times and their shooting ranges have never closed per the Order.  The Colorado Rifle Club (CRC) facility is like a park with some 2,560 acres, and our eight ranges are spread out over a mile and half in width.

With respect to the new precedents being established for the Heath Order, the Colorado Rifle Club’s Directors have determined that we will OPEN our Ranges to the individual use of our membership effective April 11, 2020 with the following mandated Restrictions:

.	The majority of our members are over 60 years old and are at High Risk.  If you have underlying medical issues, have a fever, or have been exposed to the COVID-19 Virus stay at home.
.	All Matches and Organized Events such as the Spring Work Days and Orientation are cancelled.
.	Comply with Social Distancing Requirements.  Keep at least 6 feet apart.
.	All camping, picnic areas and RV pads are Closed.
.	Bring and utilize sanitary wipes and sanitary sprays on all locks, gates, tables, doors, target frames and vaulted toilets that you come in contact with.
.	All training classes and organized practice sessions are hereby cancelled.
.	All Law Enforcement training will be conducted under the guidelines of their respective municipalities. 

These requirements will remain in effect until April 26, 2020 per the latest Health Order. Please check the CRCI.ORG website for updates before every trip to the Range. We will continue to update our guidelines as the Governor, CDPHE, Tri-County Health Department, and Center for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines change.
We appreciate your support in these difficult times and look forward to returning to a full schedule as conditions allow.
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